
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

January 17, 2019 

 

Dear Exalted Ruler, 

   

I am sending you the information you will need to perform at this year’s Ritual Contest at the Arizona 

Elks Association Annual Meeting (May 9-11, 2019) at the Double Tree in Tempe.  If you wish to 

perform you must return your Lodge’s Application to me by February 28, 2019.  If you are not 

going to participate in the Ritual Contest, please let me and your District Vice Chairman know. 
 

Your Vice Chairman has been working hard promoting Ritual.  We hope to have at least ten teams 

performing.  Our plan is to split the performances between Thursday (May 9) and Friday (May 10) and 

announce the winners at the Friday night banquet.  Your practice time will be scheduled for Wednesday 

evening (May 8).  This may all change if we get more teams than predicted. 

 

I have included the 2019 Contest Application in word format.  The Ritual Room Layout is the same as in 

the past and is posted to the Arizona Elks Association web page.  Use the menu at the upper left corner of 

the home page to reach the Ritual Committee information.  Do not use the posted application until the 

new 2019 one is available.  You can print this one out and send it to me until then. 

 

Remember all participants must be registered at the convention. 

 

If you have any questions, please call or email me.  Good luck to all. 

 

Sincerely and Fraternally, 

 
 

Susan Krausman 

Chairman AEA Ritualistic Committee 

Home (520) 458-0959 Cell (520) 227-2281 

 

CC:   Mike Murphy, President AEA 

 Peter Gillespie, Executive Director, AEA 

 District Deputy Grand Exalted Rulers 

State Chairman Ritual Committee 
Susan Krausman 

P.O. Box 1263 
Sierra Vista, AZ  85636-1263 

Email - AZRitual@aol.com 


